
 

 

 

April 20, 2024 

 

The Honorable Jason Crow 
U.S. House of Representatives 
1323 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

Re: Lima Plaza Consolidation 

Dear Representative Crow, 

The Arapahoe County Board of County Commissioners is pleased to support a funding application for the 
Lima Plaza consolidation project. Funding for this project would allow the county to consolidate the 
operations of our workforce development center—A/D Works!—and relocate the headquarters for the new 
Arapahoe County Public Health Department.  

This consolidation will better serve our residents as it will allow us to increase staffing at high-demand 
locations, thereby increasing services and reducing wait times. It will also allow us to reallocate existing 
administrative costs to direct health services. Funding for these projects would have a positive impact on the 
County’s budget and will allow us to serve residents efficiently. 

This is important work within our community. Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  

  

Commissioner Carrie Warren-Gully Chair of the Board  
 


